
 

 

 

Works Notification       June 2017 

Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 
NIGHT WORKS - DEMOLITION WORK WITHIN EXISTING LIGHT RAIL TRACK 

GOLD COAST UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL STATION, PARKLANDS DRIVE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

From Monday 19 June 2017, a section of track leading to the Gold Coast University Hospital station will 
be demolished as part of the works to connect Stage 1 of the light rail network with Stage 2. 

For the safety of workers and passengers, demolition of the existing track will commence on Monday 19 June 
between 1.00am and 4.00am each day and continue for five (5) days. This work must be undertaken when trams 
are not operating.  

Once this section of track has been demolished, work will commence to install a new switch, which will allow 
trams to be guided from one track to another. This work will also be undertaken between 1.00am and 4.00am and 
continue for an additional five (5) days. 

 
Work will involve: 

 Jackhammering and concrete cutting from Monday 19 June to Friday 23 June between 1.00am and 
4.00am each day. 

 The use of an excavator to remove concrete sections. 
 Installation of a new light rail switch and cabling. 
 Construction of concrete formwork and pouring of concrete from Monday 26 June to Friday 30 June 

between 1.00am and 4.00am each day. 
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What to expect 
 Increased noise levels and vibration from machinery, particularly during the demolition activity using 

jackhammers and concrete saws.  Noise ‘blankets’ will be placed in and around the work area to assist with 
noise reduction.  

 Dust generated from the demolition. 
 Increased noise levels during the pouring of concrete. 
 Lighting towers to light the work area. 

 

Every effort will be made to keep construction impacts to a minimum. We appreciate your patience during this 
important work and will continue to update you as work progresses. 

 
Contact the project team 

 
Subscribing to receive project updates is a convenient way to obtain information about the project and work 
happening in your area. To subscribe, simply visit our website and look for the ‘sign up form’ on the ‘contact’ 
page. 

Project information 

Gold Coast Light Rail Stage 2 involves the design and construction of a new 7.3km route which runs from 
Helensvale heavy rail station adjacent to the Gold Coast Line, then adjacent to the Smith Street Motorway to 
connect with Stage 1 at the Gold Coast University Hospital light rail station. 

GoldlinQ’s construction contractor CPB Contractors commenced construction in July 2016 and are committed to 
completing the project in time for the Gold Coast 2018 Commonwealth Games. 

 

 

If you have any questions or would like to register for more information, please contact the CPB 
Contractors Project Team on 1800 425 799* or email gclrstage2@cpbcon.com.au. Visit 
www.gclrstage2.com.au anytime for more information and updates. 
* Free call within Australia. Call charges may apply from mobile or pay phones. 


